From: Linda Kay Hale <lindakayhale@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 8:09 AM

To: Hannah Spencer <Hannah.Spencer@sonoma-county.org>
Subject: Traffic on Arnold Drive and Subject: DHR210010

EXTERNAL

Thought you should know aobut this (and feel free to share and post):
>

>

> Traffic backed up in all directions at Madrone and Arnold in Glen Ellen next to Sonoma Developmental Center
due to Hwy 12 closure. Looks like the gridlock likely from SDC with a 1,000 homes and 3,000 residents, workers

and visitors as proposed by developer! And what about wildfire evacuation?
>

> Linda Hale
>
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Sent from my iPhone

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE OF THE SONOMA COUNTY EMAIL SYSTEM.
Warning: If you don’t know this email sender or the email is unexpected, do not click any web links, attachments,
and never give out your user ID or password.

From: Linda Kay Hale <lindakayhale@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 10:07 AM

To: Hannah Spencer <Hannah.Spencer@sonoma-county.org>
Subject: Traffic photos for Kenwood Ranch development

EXTERNAL

Backup all the way to Glen Ellen and Hwy 12 thru Stage Gulch Road on Arnold Drive.
This is what will happen in an emergency.

Linda Hale
photo credits: Teri Shore

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE OF THE SONOMA COUNTY EMAIL SYSTEM.
Warning: If you don’t know this email sender or the email is unexpected,
do not click any web links, attachments, and never give out your user ID or password.
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Sent from my iPhone





